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TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Phillip M. Demery,  

 Public Works Director 
 
STAFF  
CONTACT: Bret Stewart, 568-3232 
 Traffic Section Manager 
 
SUBJECT: TPM 14,534, Bensen/Stanman Lot Split, Toro Canyon Road, Acceptance of Offer of 

Road Easement; First Supervisorial District. 
 
Recommendation(s):   
 
That the Board of Supervisors accepts the offer of road easement for Toro Canyon Road offered on Tentative 
Parcel Map 14,534.   
 
Alignment with Board Strategic Plan: 
 
The recommendation is primarily aligned with Goal No. 2:  Ensure the Public Health and Safety and Provide 
Essential Infrastructure.    
 
Executive Summary and Discussion: 
 
Tentative Parcel Map 14,534 is currently being processed through the Office of the County Surveyor.  
Because of confusing language in the original dedication, the property owner has agreed to dedicate as 
County road right-of-way the portion of Toro Canyon Road adjacent to Parcel 1 and 2 of the subject map as 
shown on attached Exhibit �A�.  The acceptance of this offer will clarify the records but will not in any way 
change the road, as it currently exists. 
 
Fiscal and Facilities Impacts:  None.   
 
Special Instructions:  Provide two copies for pick up of the minute order to the attention of Kathleen Dowd, 
Public Works Traffic Section.   
 
Concurrence:  Office of the County Surveyor 
 
Attachment:  Exhibit �A� 
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